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The Biocolloids and Surfaces Laboratory at McGill University has an immediate opening for an 
exceptional post-doctoral scholar in the field of nanotechnology. The position will be held in the 
Department of Chemical Engineering. We seek a candidate with expertise in one or more of the 
following areas: (1) physical chemistry; (2) aquatic/colloid chemistry; (3) materials 
science/engineering. The selected candidate will join a dynamic and diverse research team and use 
novel techniques to design and validate nanocomposites for a broad range of environmental and 
commercial applications. This project is funded through NSERC and the Canada Research Chairs 
program and may have a duration of up to 2 years contingent upon satisfactory performance and 
continued funding. Salary will be competitive and commensurate with qualifications. To apply for 
the position, please send a cover letter, academic resume, and list of 3 references to Prof. Nathalie 
Tufenkji (nathalie.tufenkji@mcgill.ca). Review of applications will begin immediately.  


